
105 AVENUE CORRIDOR STREETSCAPE

Public Information Meeting
January 21, 2014
5 - 8 p.m.

Please take a comment form, visit the stations around 
the room to view the final preliminary engineering 
designs and talk to members of the project team. 

Drop your completed comment form in the basket by 
the door before you leave.

There will be a presentation at 6 p.m. 

Thank you!

WELCOME!



The City of Edmonton is improving the 105 Avenue 
corridor between 109 Street and 119 Street. 
Streetscape improvements and infill redevelopment 
will create the foundation for downtown Edmonton’s 
northern edge. 

The intent of this project is to revitalize and 
improve the appearance and function of the area for 
pedestrians, cyclists, and community members. This 
will support the creation of a sustainable, vibrant, and 
well-designed neighbourhood that is accessible by a 
variety of transportation modes and users.

At this meeting you will be able to:

•	 View displays and listen to presentations about  
the design.

•	 Provide feedback on the final preliminary 
engineering design plans and various design 
elements.

•	 Talk to the project team and ask questions.

PROJECT & MEETING PURPOSE



In 2004 the City of Edmonton prepared a strategic 
development plan for the Downtown North Edge 
area. A preliminary design study was completed in 
2006 in alignment with the City’s Transportation 
Master Plan and Walkable Edmonton Strategy.  

In 2012, City Council approved $7.4 million 
for construction of the 105 Avenue Corridor 
Streetscape. 

PROJECT BACKGROUND



PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT PROCESS
The  public involvement process for the 105 Avenue  Corridor Streetscape project has built on the 
input and knowledge gained from numerous studies that have been undertaken over the past several 
years regarding the area.  Below is an outline of the public involvement process for the project:

2004:  The City of Edmonton prepared a strategic development plan for the     
 Downtown  North Edge area 

2006:  A preliminary design study was completed and approved by Council in 2006.  
 The preliminary design is in alignment with the City’s Transportation Master  
 Plan and Walkable Edmonton Strategy. 

2012:  City Council approved $7.4 million for design and construction 

Summer 2013:  Stakholder Interviews and Landowner Meetings were conducted

Fall 2013:  Stakeholder Meeting  - November 27, 2013

January 2014:  Public Information Meeting



NEXT STEPS
Detailed design will be complete in Spring of 2014.

Roadway construction is expected to begin in spring 2014, with 
completion dependent on the limits identified during design.

Thank you for coming!  

For more information and to fill out the online                               
survey, please visit our website at

www.edmonton.ca/105avenuestreetscape


